
Cape Fear River Watch

Shad in the Classroom

This 2018 Ribbon of Hope grant proposes a hands-on science project for youth in 
grades 5-12, using standards-based activities to engage students in migratory fish 

restoration activities and improve environmental stewardship. Bladen County 
Community College students will serve as “environmental educators,” leading 

project activities and garnering real-world teaching experience.

http://www.capefearriverwatch.org/about-us/who-we-are

